
The 4000 pound weight limit Will limit  my family in area so we can boat.. The Willamette River is there for everyone to use and to 
limit it to people with under 4000 pound boats it’s absurd, The weight limit at 10,000 pounds is set correctly and should remain there 
until the proper study has been done


